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26th September 2023  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Re: Virtual Year 13 UCAS Information Evening  
  
We would like to invite you to attend a virtual UCAS information evening on 
Wednesday 4th October at 6pm. The evening will be particularly important for those of 
you who are experiencing UCAS for the first time with your oldest child. We will explain 
what we are doing to support students and what you can do to support them. The talk 
will cover areas including:   
  

• Researching courses and programmes   
• The UCAS application process  
• UCAS predictions   
• Unifrog Platform 
• How to support your child   

  

We understand that you may have questions about this process and we encourage 
you to send your questions in advance via the form below.  
  

https://forms.office.com/e/rLW0J1yRCm 
 

The teams link for the live feed will be shared with you on the morning of Wednesday 
4th October. We look forward to seeing you at this information event that will enable 
you to support your young person further as they plan for their future. If you are unable 
to attend, we will circulate a recording of the session the next day. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
 

     

 Mrs C Foley    Mr M. Waite 

Assistant Headteacher  Head of Year 13 
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